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To:  Mr. VIKTOR KAPUSTIN  
        President of the Ukrainian Chess Federation  
 
Re:  World Women’s Chess Championship  
 
Date: Monday, 6 April 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Viktor,  
 
We warmly congratulate the new World Women’s Chess Champion WGM Mariya Muzychuk. It 
is not the first time that such an outstanding result is coming from Ukraine, a country with an 
enormous chess tradition and numerous top and distinguished players.  
 
European Chess Union is proud that the Women's chess crown returned to Europe and we are 
thankful to the Ukrainian Chess Federation and WGM Mariya Muzychuk.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
  Zurab Azmaiparashvili  
 

   
 
    ECU President 
 
 
 
 
 


